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SKY LOFT
W Bay North West, West Bay & Governor's Harbour, Cayman Islands
MLS# 419200
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Modern Island Living at Sky Loft, West Bay Welcome to Sky Loft
— where style, comfort, and convenience come together in the
heart of West Bay, Grand Cayman. This sleek 2-bedroom, 2-
bathroom condo offers the perfect balance between modern
design and a vibrant, growing community. Experience the Best of
West Bay Situated near West Bay Public Beach and the emerging
Northwest Point, Sky Loft places you just minutes away from the
sparkling turquoise waters and the blossoming extension of the
Seven Mile Corridor. With new dining, shopping, and recreational
spots springing up, this neighborhood is becoming a dynamic hub
of island living. Stylish, Functional Design Step inside this
thoughtfully crafted condo and discover: Two spacious bedrooms
with ample closet space, perfect for relaxation and privacy. Two
modern bathrooms adorned with premium fixtures for a spa-like
experience. An open-plan living and dining area that welcomes
natural light, ideal for hosting friends or unwinding. A
contemporary kitchen with high-quality appliances, sleek
cabinetry, and plenty of counter space. Large windows framing
views of the vibrant neighborhood, bringing the island's natural
beauty indoors. Live Connected, Live Inspired Whether you’re a
professional seeking a stylish retreat, a couple desiring a cozy
home, or a small family embracing a new adventure, Sky Loft
offers a lifestyle that matches your ambitions. West Bay Public
Beach: A short walk for sun-soaked days by the sea. Northwest
Point: Discover emerging cafes, restaurants, and local charm.
Quick access to the Seven Mile Corridor for world-class shopping,
dining, and entertainment. Your Island Home Awaits At Sky Loft,
it’s not just a home — it’s a gateway to experiencing the very
best of Grand Cayman. Ready to elevate your lifestyle? Contact
us today to schedule a viewing or learn more about this
incredible opportunity.

Essential Information

Type
Residential (For Sale)

Status
Current

MLS
419200

Listing Type
Condominium

Key Details

Bed
2

Bath
2

Block & Parcel
4E,139H15A

Year Built
2025

Old Price
0.00

Sqft
1054

Additional Fields

Block
4E

Parcel
139H15A

Views
Garden View
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Property Features

Pool
Yes
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